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18th March 2024 

Dear parents and carers,  

  

Re – Promoting Positive Behaviours with Your Child Presentation Wednesday 1st May at 9am 

  

You will have seen that we recently held workshop on "Promoting Positive Behaviours with Your Child"  

   

In the workshop, we explored effective strategies and techniques to support you in promoting positive 

behaviours in your child/children at home.   

  

The workshop, covered topics such as: 

• How the brain develops and works  

• The crisis cycles  

• Consistency  

• The power of praise  

• Managing meltdown moments  

• Getting back on track 

• How to get more help  

 

Feedback from parents who attended the workshop: 

• I would recommend this workshop to others to let them know the school with their staff has the 

full support of all parents having challenges with their child. 

• Top tips, new tricks and useful 

• Supportive and informative. Shows other parents are dealing with the same thing as you 

• Excellent tips 

 

We are running the workshop again on Wednesday 2nd May at 9:00am - 10:am 

 

If you would like to book a place, please click on the following link - 

https://whcs.schoolcloud.co.uk/clubsevents 
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Please do remember that if you need support with your child's/children's behaviour at home please do 

contact our Family Liaison Officer Team who will be able to give advice as well as signpost you to 

support for you and your family. 
  

Kind regards  

  

Mr Liddle  

Behaviour & Community Lead  

William Harding School 
 
 
 

 


